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cc

bcc

Subject Fedex Suspension Lifted

Announcement:
The Office of the State controller has lifted the suspension to the 
Federal Express Corporation.  All outstanding payments that were 
being held in escrow have been applied.  New accounts may once again 
be set up, but you must indicate that you are using State Contract 
#PS57504 to ensure that you are getting the discounted state rate.  
Please consult the attached website for the official memorandum from 
the Office of General Services or contact Mary Woodward at 632-9849.
Optional URL:
http://www.ogs.state.ny.us/purchase/snt/awardnotes/7901100179pm10.pdf

James Fabian 
Director of Procurement




